
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2007 05:55 AM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: Greetings From Scotland!

08/02/2007

  

Greetings From Edinburgh!  

A lot has been added to the e-Rocks site since we last wrote.  

Check out the Home Page for links to many new Seller Page specimens from Christian Rewitzer, Uta Breifeld, Mike Brooke, TVM 

and others.  

As promised we have restarted the regular cycle of auctions with Auction 142 ending Today at 23:00Hrs GMT.  

Following this, Auction 143 is online and Auction 144 starts Today at 18:30Hrs GMT. 

The "new" website software seems to have made a lot of difference to the website speed - we have some more updates on this 

coming up.  

Finally to those of you who have recently registered to Sell on e-Rocks, I will get back to you shortly on my return from Holiday.  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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